Daily Announcements
Thursday, February 21th
8th-grade math club will be held today (Thursday).
Homework club is canceled today. We are sorry for any inconvenience. We will see you on Monday!
Actor's Workshop is meeting today (Thursday) after school in Mr. Langin's room 152. New members are always welcome.
The Autism Awareness Month Student Committee is meeting today (Thursday) until 3:15 in room 104.
Bowling Club is meeting today (Thursday)! Please meet outside of Ms. Harris's room-238 after school with your $6. Oh, and don't forget money for the snack bar!
Tomorrow (Friday) is the last Friday in February and we are celebrating the end of the month with Hat Day! Show your school spirit by wearing your favorite chapeau to school.
The next round of the Quiz Bowl playoffs will be tomorrow (Friday) after school in room 152. We are down to 6 teams, and all 6 teams will be in action. At the end of Friday, however, we'll be down to the Final Four. Who will survive the intellectual ruckus?
Tomorrow (Friday) yearbook photos will be taken for all clubs and music ensembles in the Auditorium! The photo schedule is posted outside Ms. Ramos's room. Check it for your activity's time slot!
Attention winter track club members: Our end of season pizza party is rescheduled to Monday after school in Mr. Brock's room. Please email Mr. Grabias if you will be attending.
Attention athletes interested in playing a spring sport; There will be an informational meeting next Thursday, February 28th, at 2:45 PM. This is a change of date, note, the meeting is now Thursday, February 28th. Fix the date in your agenda, cell phone, or wherever you put your reminders. Stay tuned for meeting locations.
Please come out and support the HMS musical, Seussical the Musical! The shows are Thursday- Saturday February 28- March 2nd @ 7:00pm and Saturday March 2nd @ 2:00pm. Your peers have worked really hard on this show and deserve to perform for sold-out crowds! You can buy tickets on the website or see Ms. Stump room 171.
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is a chance to win a 2018-2019 Haverford Middle School Yearbook. There will be five names drawn for each grade level. If you would like to use your H-PRIDE card for this week's incentive, you must put your name and homeroom on the back of your card then place your card in your grade level H-PRIDE bin located in the cafeteria. You must have your card in the bin by the end of your lunch period on Friday. Winners will be notified in homeroom next week. Please note: not everyone who enters will win a yearbook. If you do not win, your name will automatically be entered into all future drawings.
If you've lost your house key please come check the tech office. We have a collection, including this Eagles lanyard with a house key and blue key chain with an oddly shaped key. Or, are you a music student who recognizes this seat cushion. It looks like when you slid out of the car in front of the school it slid out with you. Come to the tech office to claim your items.
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